
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: KMS Community Update 4-2-21 
 

 

Greetings Khalsa families! 

Happy April! 

Khalsa staff and students have been busy preparing for the AzM2 (AZ Merit 2 

Standardized Testing). We are confident that our students will do well with their 

best efforts. If you discuss this testing with your student, please encourage them 

to listen as they are given the instructions and to ask questions if they have them. 

Montessori classrooms prepare students for challenges such as this one. We ask 

that you help your student prepare by getting a good night’s sleep and a hearty 

breakfast to fuel their bodies for each day this week – and always. Leave a bit 

early so that you are not rushed and invite your student to pick out the music or 

their favorite podcast for the ride in. Set them up for success starting the night 

before! 

We wish you all a wonderful weekend however you may be celebrating it! 

 

See you Monday, 

 

Karen Paxton 

School Director 


